Oaklands Junior School

Information sent out: 21st September 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians

Work will shortly commence on our school pond, when we will refurbish it with a new pond liner. During this time we need to keep any wildlife currently living in the pond safe and sound so we can return them to their original habitat once the work is completed. Now that the summer holidays are over, if you have any paddling pools that you no longer want we can use these for keeping the wildlife safe in some of the original pond water.

Please bring any unwanted paddling pools to the school office, we need at least 5.

Many thanks for your support.

Regards Mrs West

Oaklands Junior School

Tel: 01344 773496